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There are so many screens and new devices in our lives, offering up all kinds of content when we 
want it and where we want it.  So here we identify changes we can make under existing law that governs 
broadcasting—like the Communications Act of 1934, the Cable Television Consumer Protection and 
Competition Act of 1992, and Consolidated Appropriations Law from 2004—that streamline the 
responsibilities radio and television stations have under our rules.  

Thank you to the staff responsible for this effort, including Holly Saurer, Thomas Horan, Evan 
Morris, Al Shuldiner, Lisa Scanlan, Jim Bradshaw, Alex Sanjenis, Amy Van De Kerckhove, Dana 
Bradford, Shante Willis, Ryan McClafferty, Son Nguyen, Ari Rangel, and Shaun Maher from the Media 
Bureau. Thanks also to Kim Makuch and Michelle Schaefer from the Office of Economics and Analytics 
and David Konczal and Susan Aaron from the Office of General Counsel.


